
Choir at Cantley Methodist Church – 8th March 2017 

 

Still excited after their successful evening at Sheffield Arena, the school choir stepped out on a 

bright and sunny Monday morning to make their way to Cantley Methodist Church. Their superb 

singing, infectious enthusiasm and happy smiles bridged the age gap very successfully at the 

regular coffee morning. The medley of traditional folk songs saw many of the audience joining in 

with the familiar words and the choir’s final song, accompanied by signing was particularly well 

received. As always, our pupils’ behaviour was impeccable both on the way to and from the 

church, and while they were there. Thank you to the church for their hospitality and for the juice 

and biscuits. 

 


